
Library Trustees Meeting 
March 14, 2011 

Present: Shirley Green, Francine Lozeau, Marjorie Carr, Library Director 
There were no members of the public in attendance. 

The meeting was called to order at 6 PM. 

The February minutes will be addressed at the next meeting. 

We welcomed Shirley Green as a newly elected Trustee for one year. Bart 
Thurber has also been reelected as a Trustee for three years. 

Shirley made a motion to accept a gift of $135.00 from the Enfield Lioness 
Club. Francine seconded the motion. The motion passed. 

Mrs. Carr has received a gift of $50.00 for the library. 

On March 21st another CD will come due. It will be renewed for three years. 

Patron Appreciation Day was held on February 14th. Many patrons enjoyed 
the refreshments! 

For about ten years the library has had a newspaper project in which Mrs. 
Carr has been buying microfilms of the early years of the Enfield Advocate. 
This started with a state grant that hired a micrographics firm to do 
newspaper filming so that libraries could purchase the microfilms. Mrs. Carr 
has just purchased the years 1946-1965. 

fyi-The Town Reports are also microfilmed. 

Mrs. Carr will be getting a DVD of the town meeting. 

We discussed the town’s 250th celebration. Both Shirley and Mrs. Carr are on 
the town committee. We discussed purchasing a banner and participating in 
the parade. 

Circulation for the month of February was 2828. 154 people used the 
computers and wireless connection in January and 139 people used the 
service in February. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. Our next meeting will be on April 11, 



2011. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Francine Lozeau 


